
  

  

Dear Parents, 

As you can see, children have been enjoying summer time while learning amusing things, 

listening to useful stories, and making fun activities. Children have acquired so many skills 

throughout the academic year. They learned how to interact, to share, to express their ideas… 

 

This letter is to inform you that this fruitful year is over. Now, it is time to go to the beach, swim, 

play with the sand, and collect seashells.  

 

However, we want to assure you that, as the summer days go by, the teachers will be ready to 

offer in September a warm and welcoming environment to all children and new comers. 

  
Our last academic theme was about insects and summer. Children learned about the insects as 

well as the different characteristics of the summer season and the various activities that they can 

engage in during this time of year.   

  

                        



 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

  

  

 A butterfly  A bee A ladybird 

  

  

 

                

  

 

A caterpillar          An ant       A mosquito 



  
English activities: 

They reviewed the letters taught 

 

  

Math activities: 

As for math, to sum it up for the year they used manipulatives to count numbers 1 to 9. After 

reviewing the numbers 1 to 9, they learned about number 10 and were able to recognize, identify 

and count. 

 

  



Science activities: 

They continued studying about the summer season and its characteristics. The teacher 

emphasized the importance of wearing a hat and sunscreen while sitting in the sun in order to 

keep safe from the dangerous sunrays.  

 

Art activities:   

During art center, Children were extremely enthusiastic to make free drawings using different 

colors and materials such as brushes and paints.   

   

 



Many outdoor activities were awaiting for all children in all premises: few of them had outings 

to several fun places, others joined the sports program while others had lots of fun with their 

friends doing water activities or swimming in the pools. 

It’s time to relax. See you in September!! 

 

 

 

 

     

  

                   


